

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

HOSPITAL BOX 2889

October 1 - 5, 1973

SAMA-EATON MEDICAL ART AWARD - The SAMA-EATON Medical Art Award competition offers national recognition to any one in the health care field with an interest and talent in graphics. The Medical Art Award program is designed to stimulate the use of graphics in medical communications. The program is open to entries in medical photography, photomicrography, electron photomicrography, medical illustration and photoessay. The 1974 award competition will present cash prizes and plaques to first, second and third prize winners in medical photography, medical illustration and photoessay. First and second prizes in photomicrography and a first prize in electron photomicrography will be presented. Additional information and official rules are posted on the bulletin board in the Medical Student Lounge. Application forms may be obtained from the Office of the Associate Director for Undergraduate Medical Education, 1003 Davison Building. Deadline for application is January 15, 1974.

ATTENTION FRESHMEN MEDICAL STUDENTS - A white, coat or suit button was found after the reception for the freshmen medical students at the home of Dr. and Mrs. Thomas D. Kinney. The button may be claimed at the Office of the Associate Director for Undergraduate Medical Education, 1003 Davison Building.

CHANGE IN INTERNSHIP LISTING - The Mount Sinai School of Medicine has asked that we bring to the attention of our graduating class a change in the listing of Pediatric internships in the A.M.A. Directory of Approved Internships and Residencies, 1972-73. The Mount Sinai Hospital program in Pediatrics is no longer listed under "Internships" but is listed only in the section on "Approved Residencies" on page 271. The program is approved for seven Pediatric - Level 1 positions.

INTERNSHIPS AND RESIDENCIES - Information has recently been received on the following postgraduate training programs, and is available for review in the medical student lounge: Boston City Hospital (Surgery); McMaster University; Mount Sinai Hospital (Pediatrics); Baylor College of Medicine; Case Western Reserve (Anesthesiology); Medical Center of Central Georgia; University of Nebraska Medical Center.

THE DUKE UNIVERSITY COUNCIL ON AGING AND HUMAN DEVELOPMENT - presents Robert Q. Beard, Executive Director of N.C. Governor's Coordinating Council on Aging, lecturing on "Services to the Aging: Challenges and Directions". The talk will be on Tuesday, October 2, 1973 at 4:00 p.m. in room 1504 Gerontology Building. Everyon is invited to this open seminar.

THE SAMA REGIONAL CHAPTER OFFICERS CONFERENCE - will be held this year in Charlston, S.C. on October 26 and 27. Students interested in attending should contact Bob Cassell, Box 2738 as soon as possible.

THE FINAL BUDGET MEETING - of the Davison Society will be held October 2, Tuesday, in room 1135 (Long Range Planning Conference Room). Any additional Budget Requests should be submitted to Eddie Williams, Box 2887, before that time. The meeting will begin at 6:00 P.M.